
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 19-00353 City Council Workshop 7/24/2019

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Andy Terhaar

SUBJECT:

CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP - FISCAL YEAR 2020 PROPOSED BUDGET

SUMMARY:

City Council will hold a workshop to review and discuss the Fiscal Year 2020 Proposed Budget. City
Department Directors, Administrators and Heads will be in attendance to answer questions, as
tentatively scheduled in the attached memorandum.

PRIOR ACTION:

July 8, 2019 - Mayor’s Office Released Fiscal Year 2020 Proposed Budget

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  Budget Workshop Schedule

PRESENTATION: No
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